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LETTER DATED 27 APRIL i984 FROM THE PERMANENT KEPRESENTATIVE OF 
THE ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED 

TO 'IhE SECRhTAkY-GENERAL 

On instructions from my Government, I have the honour to call your attention 
to further violations of international humanitarian law by the Iraqi r&Clime. 

On Tuesday, 24 April 1984, residential quarters of the southern Iranian cities 
of Abaoarr and Khorramshahr were subjected to the Iraqi iong-range artillery fire, 
which caused the wounding of one civilian, and some renovated buildings were hit in 
Khorramshahr while 24 homes and shops ana medical cater was damaged in Rbadan. 

On 25 April 1984, a number of Iraqi war planes bombarded residential areas of 
Piranshahr, West Azarbaijan Province, which according to the latest statistics 
martyred 17 and wounded 34 innocent civilians. 

It would be highly appreciated if this letter could be circulated as a 
document of the Security Council. 

(Signed) Said RAJAIE KHORASSANI 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 
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